
Training Committee Report 
 
MCCPTA has a goal of doing regional trainings and would like to 
establish positions to focus on and dates for those trainings. They 
could be in the evening and will be much smaller in scale than 
the fall training. In order to do that, a date needs to set for a 
brief meeting of potential trainers. 
 
We have a base of people on our training staff to call on with 
expertise in one or more areas. We need to convene a meeting 
and have the training dates and locations already established, so 
we will know who is available. 
 
How regional trainings will work: 
 

• Assignments are given to trainers for sections of the 
training.  

• We always have food on our agenda. Nothing elaborate.  
• Agendas and handouts are always distributed at the 

training meeting. We know who's providing what 
materials because we have a separate agenda for the 
trainers. 

 
We need experienced volunteers to help with local trainings. 
 
We are planning a date to get together with potential trainers 
and a date for the 1st regional training session focusing on the 
area with the most need for locals. 
 
Effective 10/29, we have a new training committee member.  
Fred Fleming is a skilled organizer and parent advocate in 
Montgomery County public schools.  He is interested in being a 
trainer and helping to organize training programs. 
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